
Testimonials from Wastewater Treatment Plant Participants 
 

 

May 23, 2016 

Thank you for organising last week's tour of the Orangetown Waste Water Treatment Plant. The tour, led 

by plant manager Ken Skibinski provided fascinating insights into a critical and expensive piece of our 

town's infrastructure. Ken's willingness to explain the inner workings of the facility, to answer questions 

and to share his anecdotes from four decades in the business filled in many gaps in my knowledge of what 

happens when, usually without a second thought, we flush the toilet. I encourage other Orangetown 

residents to go on the tour and learn of a key behind-the-scenes component of the operation that keeps 

our Town running smoothly and safely. Please pass on my thanks to Ken for his time. 

Regards, Andrew G. 

 

May 19, 2016: 

Just wanted to say thank you again for the water treatment plant tour last week.  My daughter is still 

talking about it.  She says some of it was really smelly but I'm glad she knows a bit more about what 

happens when you flush… :) 

Gayle F. 

 

 


